
WMTR Overview & Call to Action 
Wisconsin Music Therapy Registry


Wisconsin was the first state to create a registry for music therapists. This took place in 1998 
after a significant amount of advocacy and research. Because of some verbiage in the state 
Rules and Regulations, we would need a psychologist to sign off on all documentation if we 
did NOT have this registry.  


Currently, the recommendation from the state is to get rid of the Registry. We are confident 
that we will be able to maintain the Registry as it currently exists, and we need YOUR HELP. 
This will take 15-20 minutes of your time. The more MTBCs we have registered, the stronger 
our case will be. This is also an important step in pursuing Licensure in our state.


NEW APPLICANTS 
The Wisconsin Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS) now offers an online, 
self-guided occupational license platform called LicensE where the WMTR application can be 
completed and submitted electronically. 


REGISTER TODAY: To begin the WMTR application process, create a 
login at https://license.wi.gov/s/login/


WCMT has created a TUTORIAL VIDEO to make this a smooth process. 
A link to a printable Step by Step Guide is also available in the video 
description. To access, click on the bit.ly link or scan the QR Code.


https://bit.ly/3JXb5O4


MT-BCs WHO ALREADY HAVE A DSPS ACCOUNT 
The new online platform is for new applicants (see red). If you completed the WMTR 
application prior to May 2022, you will need to use the previous link at https://
online.drl.wi.gov/UserLogin.aspx to access and update your account. Here, you can renew 
your license and print your certificate.
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